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CIVIC LEAGUE NEWSLETTER 

Pembroke Meadows, Pembroke Shores, 
and Pembroke Shores Townhomes 

Next Civic League Outing 
Cinema Cafe 

Thursday, April 21st, 2022 
 

A free movie and popcorn for PM Civic 
League Members. 

 

Choose 1 of 3 movies: 

    Sonic the Hedgehog 2 (PG)  

    Morbius (PG-13)  

    Fantastic Beasts 3 (PG-13)  
 

Your Civic League will pay for tickets and Cinema Café is donating popcorn for 

any neighborhood resident whose household is a paid Civic League member for 

2022.  Passes will be issued from 4:30 PM until 7:00 PM – look for your treasur-

er inside the lobby of Cinema Cafe.  Not yet a member?  Sign up and pay your 

$10 dues at the door. You can purchase tickets either for that evening or for a 

later date, but they must be purchased on April 21st.  You can check seat avail-

ability and movie show times at: www.cinemacafe.com, but you must come to 

Cinema Café on the 21st to obtain the tickets. 

Membership is only open to residents of Pembroke Meadows, Pembroke 
Shores, Hudgins Shores and Pembroke Townhomes 

=============================================== 

Community Yard Sale 

May 14
th

  8am-2pm     Rain date: May 21
st

  Details inside. 

========================================= 

Accepting Pool Memberships Online. 

Details inside. 



2 

Newsletter Ad Rates 
$  30 One time – Business Card 

$  60 One time – ¼ Page 

$135 One year (9 issues) – Business Card 

$100 Insert (Advertiser provides the insert) 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR BUSINESS NEIGHBORS !! 
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May Meeting 
May 19th at Old Donation Episcopal Church 
 

BE(E) Aware 
We have invited Symsi Denson, the Virginia 
Beach Parks and Recreation Operations Coordi-
nator to speak with us about our city's commit-
ment and program to protect and preserve our 
native pollinators.  She will also share what each 
of us can do and not do to help foster our honey-
bee population that is so critical to our food 
sources and native plants. Please plan to attend 
this event to learn about the city’s partnership 
with Bee City USA, how to 
create a healthy pollinator 
habitat and ask any questions 
about the bees in your yard. 

PMCL Bylaws Update  

We are looking to update and modernize our by-
laws, and you can help!!  We are forming a com-
mittee to do this and are looking for volunteers 
to assist.  If interested, please reach out to Dave 
Frohwitter at davefro1976@gmail.com.” 

Register at www.lynnhavenrivernow.org 

mailto:davefro1976@gmail.com
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Our Real Estate Market: 
Currently for Sale 
No homes currently available 

Homes Under Contract    
736 Abbey Arch                4 BR     2 BA             273,000 
849 St James Dr                5 BR    2 ½ BA          849,000 

 
Homes Sold 
705 Abbey Dr                    4 BR    2 BA              427,000 
4304 Saint Albans             6 BR     3 ½ BA       469,000 
4509 Hudgins Dr               5 BR   3 BA              475,000 

  

33rd Annual Clean the Bay 
Day, 

June 4, 2022. 

DIY Week May 30-June 3, 
2022 

Each year, on the first Saturday of June, Vir-
ginia Beach residents descend on the rivers, 
streams, beaches as well as land-based 
properties of the Chesapeake Bay watershed 
to remove harmful litter and debris.  

Since the origination of the event in 1989, 
approximately 152,000 Virginia volunteers 
have donated their time and energy towards 
the Clean the Bay Day event which has re-
sulted in having removed more than 6.5 mil-
lion pounds of debris from more than 7,390 
miles of shoreline.  

Established 30 years ago, Clean the Bay Day 
is a true Virginia Beach tradition and an an-
nual opportunity for families, military installa-
tions, businesses, clubs, civic or church 
groups to give back to our environment. 

 

This annual event also introduces partici-
pants to some of the greater, unseen prob-
lems the Bay watershed faces such 
as degraded habitat, polluted runoff, 
and nitrogen and phosphorus pollution.   

We hope you will join us in our mission to 
save the Bay by learning more about 
the Chesapeake Clean Water Blueprint and 
work to restore and protect the Bay and it's 
rivers and streams. 

Details and POC in May’s newsletter. 

https://www.cbf.org/issues/habitat/
https://www.cbf.org/issues/polluted-runoff/
https://www.cbf.org/issues/nitrogen-pollution/
http://www.cbf.org/how-we-save-the-bay/chesapeake-clean-water-blueprint/
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And we are off…..New website, online pool ap-
plications, and our Inaugural Spring Market! 

We are so excited that you can now locate all 
things PMRC in one location!  Our new website 
is easy to remember as well -  

WWW.pembrokemeadowspool.com. 

Go to this website for upcoming events, pool 
FAQs, pool hours, and to apply for your pool 
membership, or just to check it out! 

With the new website, the PMRC pool has start-
ed accepting applications for this upcoming swim 
season online!  This new streamlined system al-
lows everyone to apply and pay for membership 
all in one central location.  Not only is this con-
venient, it also allows for a more accurate ac-
count of information (phone numbers, emails, 
etc) to be captured by the system.  And “new” 
this year, passes with member’s names and ac-
count numbers will be mailed directly to the ad-
dress provided on the application.  These passes 
will be used to check in when entering the pool.  

Thank you to everyone who has already com-
pleted their applications - we hope that you have 
found the process to be seamless.  A reminder 
to all - A 10% early bird discount will be avail-
able until April 30th, so take advantage of that 
if you can!  We also offer our senior members 
a discount.  Please note - only one discount 
can be applied to each membership.  Applica-
tions can be paid for with a credit card when 
completing the application, or you can mail a 
check to the address provided.  Once your appli-
cation has been reviewed and approved, you will 
receive an email to let you know that you are all 
set for your summer PMRC membership. For an-
yone who needs assistance completing an online 
membership, please reach out via email.  We will 
also be at the pool on May 15th from 11am to 
1pm to answer questions, accept payment, and 
help walk through the application with anyone 
who needs the guidance. 

 Although the pool has typically been a summer 

treasure, we love the idea of offering fun oppor-
tunities in the “off” months as well.  The Inaugu-
ral Spring Market was held on April 3rd and we 
could not have asked for a more beautiful day. 
Friends and neighbors stopped by to talk to 
PMRC Board members, Marlins Swim Team 
Representative, shop local businesses, grab a 
bite to eat, and bid on some fun auction items. 
We greatly appreciate community and pool 
members who took time to come down to the 
pool and enjoy a few hours together.  

Your PMRC volunteer board is excited about this 
upcoming season and we hope that you are as 
well.  We are looking to continue to offer fun, free 
events for our members and would love some 
additional help from those who would like to be a 
part of the process.  This is also a great way to 
see if maybe the Pool Board is something you 
would enjoy!  Please email Karen Roy at  
pmrcdirector@gmail.com to lend a helping hand. 

 We look forward to seeing you all poolside on 
Opening Day, Saturday, May 28th!  

 

 Enjoy a 10% pool membership 

discount if you join before April 

30th. 
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Box Turtles    

We are fortunate to have Eastern Box Turtles 
thriving in our neighborhood.  Remember they 
were here before you came into their neighbor-
hood.  Be careful when mowing and trimming 
your yard and weeds.  Box turtles have a high-
er back with designs—water turtles are lower to 
the ground. 

  

Ferry Plantation House 

The house will be open for tours on Thursdays 
and Saturdays by appointment only.  Make 
your reservations in advance on line at 
www.ferryplantation.org.  Tours will begin at 
10 A.M. 
  
Would you like to conduct tours at Ferry?  We 
need volunteers and you can learn all about 
the house and history. 

  

 

Playground Update... 

We have received numerous complaints about 
the aesthetics and functionality of the new play-
ground equipment the city installed in our park.  
Your Civic League is working with the City of 
VB to find a resolution for children 5 and below.  
You can email any input to Jackie at 
pmcl.president@gmail.com .   We will keep you 
posted on our progress 

Lost Pet  

Program 

Children and adults along with their pets will be 
enjoying the outside more as our weather gets 
warmer.  That means more pets on the loose.  
Please put identification on your pet.  Check 
"nextdoor" and our neighborhood email notifica-
tion if your pet gets out. 

Report lost or found pet to: 

Robert Westmont  348-4240 

Amanda Becker  403-0549 

Gerry Richter  497-5243--Gerry cannot    

handle larger dogs 

 

 

 

Community Yard Sale 

Saturday 14 May , 8 am– 2 pm. 

Rain date: May 21st 

We are once again hosting our Community 
Yard Sale.  Thank you to Cheryl Douglas for 
stepping up to coordinate this year.  To sign 
up, please email Cheryl at puzllr@aol.com 
with your name and address.  Please put 
“Yard Sale” in the subject line.  If you do not 
have email, you may leave a message at 
(757) 671-2241, but email is preferred.  The 
deadline to have your home included on the 
printed map of participating houses is Satur-
day, May 7th.  You can still sign up to partici-
pate after that date, but you will only be added 
to the map online.  You can also participate 
without signing up, you just won’t be on the 
map distributed to shoppers entering the 
neighborhood. 

There will be signs on our main streets direct-
ing people into the neighborhood, but you are 
welcome to place smaller signs at your street 
corners and fly balloons at your location. Just 
please pick them up at the end. 

As of this printing, we have not been able to 
secure any donation business to come pick  
up any leftovers. 

mailto:pmcl.president@gmail.com
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Eggceptional Performance! 

Special Thanks to Vivian & Merrill Hance and their daughter Courtney, along with friends, Girl 

Scouts and other volunteers who continue to organize and execute this successful tradition - Our 

15th Annual Easter Egg Hunt!  And thanks to everyone who came and enjoyed the fun!  

See all the pictures at 
http://www.pembrokemeadows.org/main/photos/egghunt220403 

http://www.pembrokemeadows.org/main/photos/egghunt220403
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PMCL POINTS OF CONTACT 
 

Civic League Officers 

President  Jackie Savage 672-2345 

First VP Dave Frohwitter 748-5091 

Second VP Donna Price 408-4832 

Recording & Corres. Sec. Beverly Wilson 499-0723 

Treasurer  Carol Moore 557-0328 

Webmaster Clif Furedy 490-5792 

 

Committees 

Bldg/Grounds Tim Roy 478-0580 

    Median Electrical Mike Moore  557-0328 

    Median Flag Joe Lang 497-2897 

 

Block Security 

    Meadows  Vacant  

    Shores Bob/Marge Brotman 497-0565 

    Townhomes Vacant  

  

Lakes/Waterways Chairman:  Jeff Brown 464-0183 

    Lake Pembroke Vacant  

    Lake Meadows Charlie Russ 497-5298 

    Lynnhaven Jeff Brown 464-0183 

 

Welcoming Committee Chair:  Clera Hall, Karen Roy, Jeanette Willenbrink 

    Meadows Jim Price 408-4832 

    Shores Lisa Dutko 473-1112 

    Townhomes Liz Hayes  472-0283 

 

Newsletter Editor Mike Moore 557-0328 

Newsletter Ads Carol Moore 557-0328 

 

Pet Lost & Found/Pet Registry 

    Shores and Meadows Gerry Dashiell-Richter 497-5243 

 

Garden Club  Peggy Caverly 490-0925 

                  Jeanette Willenbrink 497-0700 

 

Recreation Center (pool)  

    Director Karen Roy 513-4183 

    Asst Director Lindsey McCarty 477-1551 

    Treasurer  Kerri Denton 401-5562 

    Secretary Mandy Nixon Hammer 513-6908 

PMRC Pool Phone  (in season only) 963-2239 

 

1716 Pleasure House Rd.    (757) 965-3612 

Pay Your PMCL Dues By 

Credit Card! 

Can’t find a check, envelope or stamp?  Now 
you can join the CL online with your credit card.  
Just go to the web page and click the “Pay Now” 
button.  The billing is done securely through 
BayPort Credit Union utilizing BancCard Mer-
chant Services. 

National Night Out Update 

- Facepainter Needed ! 
 
We are again fortunate to have Ryan the 
Balloon Guy booked for National Night 
Out at the Pool in August.  We are also 
looking for someone to do facepainting.  
If you know of someone, please contact a 
civic league board member.l 


